
 
C A L I F O R N I A  

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

DATE: February 7, 2017 

TO: Carolyn Lehr, City Manager 

FROM: Sheri Hartz, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Presentation and Discussion on State and Federal Legislative 
Priorities (Sheri Hartz) 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Council receive a presentation from Niccolo De Luca, Senior 
Advisory for Townsend Public Affairs, Inc. (TPA), the City’s legislative consultant 
regarding the 2017 Legislative Agenda. 

BACKGROUND 

Each year, a representative from TPA addresses the City Council to present their 
proposed State and Federal Legislative and Funding Agenda. Attached for City Council 
consideration is Townsends’ report.  
 
This item is for information only. There is no fiscal impact at this time.  
 
 
PREPARED BY: Sheri Hartz, City Clerk 
    
 
APPROVED AND FORWARDED TO THE 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF EMERYVILLE: 

 

 
Carolyn Lehr, City Manager 

 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

1. TPA Memorandum on 2017 Legislative Agenda 


